
 
November 5, 2020 
  
 
Dear Owners, 
 
 
Your Board of Directors is pleased to send the attached photos of our expanded 
dog park. Kudos to Jeff Christopherson for his efforts in overseeing the project 
and doing a bunch of the work himself. Due largely to Jeff's efforts, it appears 
that we will come in under the budgeted cost for the project approved by the 
members this past August. Thanks also to Owl Fence of Clayton and to Jeff 
Ferguson for their efforts on the project. 
 
You may notice from the photos, that there are now two fenced-in areas within 
the new dog run allowing for separation of large and small dogs, if need be. Also, 
there are graveled and grassy areas in the expanded area allowing dogs to 
choose their "preferred" relief area. Please don't forget to clean up after your pet. 
 
There is some cosmetic and other work that needs to be done to put the 
finishing touches on the area. That work will be completed this fall or next spring 
as weather permits. That said, the new dog run is open for "business".   
 
Thanks again to all our owner/members for supporting this fine improvement to 
our Association.  
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